
Mr. Jack Butler 
Superfund Section 
Division of Solid Waste Management 
North Carolina Department of Environment, 
Health, and Natural Resources 
P.O. Box 27687 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

(804) 445-1814 

5090 
1822:LAB 

Re: MCB Camp Lejeune Site Management Plan: Receipt of 
Comments 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

We acknowledge receipt of your comments to the Marine Corps Base, 
Camp Lejeune Site Management Plan as identified in your letter of 
April 16, 1991. We received this letter on April 16, 1991. 

In accordance with the times specified in the Camp Lejeune 
Federal Facilities Agreement, you will receive the Draft Final 
Site Management Plan by June 15, 1991. 

F--"--*.\ 
Sincerely, 

P.A. RAKOWSKI, P.E. 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander 
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